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Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is great to have the children back in school again. It is important that they are all together and able to learn 

alongside their friends and as a staff we have looked forward to getting them back.  

Thank you for your patience this morning as we the children entered the school. There was some confusion about 

start times as some parents were of the understanding that we were dropping of from 8.30am to 8.55am from today 

and not tomorrow. 

The letter stated that on the first day it would be different and gave specific times for different year groups to come 

in with the Year 3, 5 and 6 entering at 8.30am and the Year 1, 2 and 4 coming in at 8.45am. I understand there is a 

great deal of information at this time please can you ensure that letters are read as it is important to make things 

run smoothly in school.  

 

Everything should be better tomorrow as you will be dropping off at any time between 8.30am until 8.55am. The 

children will need to leave their parent or carers in the same way as today and the children will go straight into 

school. There will be staff on hand to guide them.  We will open up the back gate again if parents wish to use it. 

This Afternoon 

Please be reminded that this afternoon gates will open at 3.10pm for parents of foundation, year 1, 2 and 4 children. 

Please wait at their collection points (see attachment) and they will start to leave at 3.15pm  

Year 3, 5 and 6 parents should arrive from 3.25pm and not before and wait on the main playground; they will leave 

from 3.25pm.  

·         If you have older siblings, or you are a childminder it will be sensible to arrive nearer 3.25pm this will cut down 

the waiting time on site, collect the youngest first then move to the main playground.  

·         Parents will use the same one-way system entering via West Ella Road gate. 

·         Only 1 adult to enter school site to collect children.  

·         Social distance at all times  

·         As soon as you have your child(ren) please follow the one-way system out of school, please do not wait for 

other parents.  

·         The gate by the bike shed will be open   

·         Please share this information with grandparents/childminders etc 

     

 

       Thank you for your cooperation, 



 

 

 

  Kind Regards, 

 Mr Church 

 


